From: Anita Robbins—Berke_

Sent: 10 February 2021 12:58
To: Planning
Subject: Application ref: 2021/0361/T Tree allocation Barrie House

Planning at Camden

| have received your letter — undated — regarding intended Tree works at Barrie
House where | live.

| was under the impression that the trees in the garden are under a Tree
Preservation Order.

You have given no indication as to why these trees need to be felled. It would
be helpful to know the reasons , and

also who has decided that these particular trees should be ‘felled to the
ground’ before we can adequately pass comment.

Trees breathe life into the air, they also reduce pollutants from the air and thus
help us to breathe easier. They are also a pleasure to look at and
should be protected at all costs.

| await your reply.

Anita Robbins Berke



